
 

LOMBARD POLICE DEPARTMENT 

 

DATE:  March 24, 2011 

 
TO:  David A. Hulseberg, AICP, ICMA-CM 

  Village Manager 

   

FROM: Ray Byrne 

  Chief of Police 

 

SUBJECT:  Swearing In – Officer Scott Jean 

 

Officer Scott Jean began his employment with the Lombard Police Department on March 

21, 2011. He will begin his police academy training at the Suburban Law Enforcement 

Academy on April 4
th

. I would respectfully request that you schedule his formal swearing 

in ceremony before the Village Board at the regularly scheduled meeting of April 7, 

2011. Thank you in advance. 

 


